
Ziply Fiber 
4155 SW Cedar Hills Blvd, Beaverton, OR 97005 
Jessica Epley 
M. (503) 431-0458
jessica.epley@ziply.com

ziplyfiber.com 

January 21, 2021 

Sent via WUTC Electronic Filing Portal

 Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket UT-21009, Revised Advice No. 2021-1 for Frontier Communications Northwest, LLC 
dba Ziply Fiber - Do Not Re-docketFiber 

Dear Director Johnson: 

The documents furnished to the Commission on January 13, 2021 inadvertently omitted a map 
for the Arlington Exchange.  As a result of the Oso Landslide, Frontier Communications filed a 
small revision to the Arlington Exchange in Docket UT – 141497 to temporarily re-route traffic 
that had been in the Arlington Exchange to the Darrington Exchange.  Since that time, the 
network has been restored to its original condition, predating Ziply Fiber’s ownership of this 
property.  The Darrington Exchange map contained in this filing correctly depicts the current 
exchange boundary.  Enclosed for filing please find a revised map for the Arilington exchange to 
be filed in the Frontier Communications Northwest, LLC dba Ziply Fiber’s Tariff WN U-7, 
Exchange Maps tariff as 1st Revised Sheet 19, Cancelling Original Sheet 19.  This filing is 
submitted with an effective date of February 5, 2021.   

I, Jessica Epley, in compliance with WAC 480-80-123, certify that I have the authority to issue 
tariff revisions on behalf of Frontier Communications Northwest, LLC dba Ziply Fiber.  If you 
have any questions regarding this filing, you may contact me at (503) 431-0458. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Epley 
Regulatory & External Affairs Director 
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